
Hamlin PTO Meeting 

Hamlin PTO met Monday May 13,2024 at Hamlin Education Center at 3:35pm with 7 people 
attending 

Treasurers Report:  Checking balance of 11076.58 

Old Business: 

1. Planetarium was held today, parents may go through after school. PTO did not participate in 
this activity.  

2. Teacher appreciation was a big hit, with much appreciation expressed. Cost $42 over 
budget of $1120 

3. Scholarships awarded for field trip to inflatables, Mrs. Hurt math activities and Mrs. Haase 
were completed. 

New Business: 

1. Ice cream sales at spring concert-Purchased 43 dozen from Hyvee, sold out, profit was 
$461.48.  

2. Items needed for playground-jump ropes from Amazon broke, will look at purchasing from 
school supply catalog. Mrs Poppen discussed making jump-ropes. Lines for four square 
need repainted. This is school maintenance, not PTO responsibility. Will go through toy shed 
at end of school year to determine items needing to be ordered for next school year.  

3. Looking into next year-open house ideas, did suckers, mints and cards. Worked well. 
Envelopes need revamped. 

4. Elections for next year, discussion to leave current offices as is. President Aimee Beld, Vice 
President Anna Smith, Treasurer Erin Rosenlund, Secretary Chris Smith 

5. A thank-you letter was written and will be posted on line and in Herald Enterprise for all the 
community support the PTO has received this past year.  

6. Playground committee will be formed by the school board. 
7. Tentative dates for September meeting 9/9 or 9/16 


